
 NEWS LETTER 
 INNER WHEEL CLUB OF MARLOW - MAY 2023 

 We started the month with the Celebration of 
 the Kings Coronation. A few Queens got 
 together to Welcome Julie Churchill back to 
 Marlow. 

 We then had our District Celebrations at 
 Harleyford Golf Club 

 The Pre Rally Tea. The photograph 
 shows Association President Karen 
 Davies with District Member of Council 
 Pat Briggs. As you can see Harleyford 
 made a lovely tea and it was a fun 
 event. 

 Judith had invited her mother to join in the 
 celebrations and I’m sure she was as 
 proud as we were of Judith. She sent me 
 a lovely thank you card. 

 The next day was Judith’s Rally. 
 It started with coffee plus a 
 service. It was a lovely way of 
 highlighting the values of Inner 
 Wheel. We then had a delicious 
 lunch at Harleyford and despite 
 the occasional downpour we all 
 managed to enjoy ourselves. 



 The whole club pulled together to make it an event to be proud of. There was 
 lots of work behind the scenes that made it such a success from the 
 secretary and treasurers role, Pauline Slater putting up signs so our guests 
 didn’t get lost, Linda organising and arranging the flowers with Jan 
 Fines-Allin helping and Pattie trying to get everyone together to get some 
 photographs, to name but a few. The flowers were beautiful, and I even 
 managed to get a photograph of Pattie in action. 

 It was a very busy week and a few members still had enough energy to 
 represent Inner Wheel at Rotary’s Chart celebrations, either attending the fish 
 and chip supper or the Presidents Night.  Our correspondent Jan managed 
 to meet with La Celle St Cloud correspondent, Marie Claude, at the Holiday 
 Inn. Marie Claude and Joan Clerehugh had developed a close friendship 
 when Joan was President and Marie Claude visited Marlow. They had 
 corresponded on a personal level for many years. It was lovely that Jan is 
 able to continue this link. 

 We still managed to meet for our coffee 
 morning and we were delighted to see 
 Jackie plus her new hip and probationary 
 nurse in attendance. Luckily the 
 relationship survived and they are both 
 still smiling. 

 So it is my last month as President and I 
 hope we can enjoy a lovely sunny 
 cocktails and canapés evening to round 
 my year off in style. This is an 
 opportunity to invite family and friends 
 to come along. I hope for a lovely 
 evening in the house and garden. To 
 enable us to cater adequately we have 
 decided to sell tickets for £10 a head 
 and limit numbers to 70. This will give 
 each “ticket” holder a cocktail and a 
 choice of canapés. If you or any friends 



 are coming please let me know. All are welcome. 

 We will also be having a jewellery sale. It would be helpful if any jewellery you 
 donate is priced. I don’t want to give anything precious away. 

 Avril will be asking members to make a plate of canapés. A few of us will 
 decide on the cocktails and we will have non alcoholic drinks available. 

 Gwyneth will also be having a textile lunch. Please let her know if you can 
 come and what you will be bringing. 


